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FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 8, 2019

TO: Honorable Tracy O. King, Chair, House Committee on Licensing & Administrative
Procedures

 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2171 by Thompson, Senfronia (Relating to activities that constitute the criminal

offense of maintaining or assisting in maintaining a common nuisance.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Alcoholic Beverage Code to expand the definition of common nuisance
to include solicitation of persons at licensed or permitted premises. The Texas Alcoholic Beverage
Commission anticipates that the bill would not result in a significant fiscal impact. The bill would
take effect September 1, 2019.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 458 Alcoholic Beverage Commission
LBB Staff: WP, CLo, kvel
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